
WEEKLY UPDATE

Dates for the diary - 
Class meetings
@9.10am
01/10/24 2nd Class
02/10/24 6th Class
03/10/24 4th Class

School closed September 30th

Worm man visit!
Craig Benton visited the school during the
week to meet the Green Team. He was very
impressed with their knowledge of
recycling and waste. 
Top tip: all plastics, card, paper, and foil
can go in the recycling bin. Just rinse and
shake and put it in the bin.  

26/09/24

le dea ghuí - Anna Acting Principal

Flu Vaccine
Mc Cabes Pharmacy will be offering
the flu vaccine free to all children on
October 16th during the school day.
We will be in touch closer to the time
with details of the vaccine
programme and how to sign up for it. 

Permissions on Aladdin
Please fill out the permissions on
Aladdin for all your children. 
Thank you to those who have
already done so. 

1st class
Abstract Art 

The 2024/25 walking bus will begin on Friday,
October 11th. 
This initiative is a fortnightly event which aims to
encourage parking and walking to school from a
variety of locations.
The aim is that each ‘bus’ would congregate at
the playground in Loreto Park and walk as a
group to the school.

A message will be sent next week calling for
volunteers to 'drive' the bus from these locations.
Without volunteers the Walking Bus cannot take
place. The more people who can commit to even
one day in the term the less work there will be for
everyone.

Further details of the stops and a volunteer sign
up sheet will be sent next week.
If you are interested in being a driver, please
contact Cliodhna Dowling on 0873246362.

Enjoy the long weekend! 

ANA Appreciation Day!
Today is ANA Appreciation Day. We
would like to thank our amazing ANAs for
all the wonderful work they do in RETNS. 

Walking Bus 

Notices- flyers attached
Ballinteer Youth Choir
Kids Padel Academy 

5th class- Puffins


